
 

 

 

June 16, 2015 

 

Dear Patients and Friends, 

It is with careful thought and consideration that I have decided to officially retire from dentistry.    I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued trust and confidence in allowing me 

to care for your dental needs through the years.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my many years in practice 

mainly due to a wonderful family of patients and caring staff members.  

 

It gives me great comfort to know that my patients and staff have been and will continue to be so well 

looked after in the hands of Dr. Brian Baird.  I believe these last 2 ½ years of transition has proven that 

you remain valued, welcomed and have received excellent dental care. 

 

Dr. Baird graduated from UBC Dental School in 1999 and established Georgia Dental in 2001.  He is a 

skilled practitioner with a true passion for dentistry and puts his heart and soul into his daily practice.  

He is committed to continuing to provide patients with individual care and attention.  I am proud to 

entrust the care of my valued patients, friends and my family to Dr. Baird.   

 

Thank you again for your confidence and years of loyalty.  I will miss you all very much.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact the office and Sherri or another staff member will be happy to 

assist you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ronald Scammell 

 

 


